
 
 

The Buckingham School is concerned that every student should have the opportunity to attend school activities/obtain equipment,  
regardless of their financial circumstances.  As such, it may be possible to subsidise those students who would otherwise be unable to 
attend trips/purchase items. Please feel free to write in confidence to Mrs S Gallagher or Mrs K Bones at office@buckinghamschool.org,  
if you wish to seek assistance, or obtain more information about Pupil Premium funding. 
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14 January 2019  
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

TATE MODERN GALLERY 
YEAR 10 GCSE AND A LEVEL ART 

MONDAY, 4 FEBRUARY 2019 (8.30AM - 4.30PM) 
 

The Art Department has organised a visit to the Tate Modern Gallery in London for the Year 10 
GCSE and ‘A’ Level Art and Design students. 
 
The day will comprise of two viewing activities within the Natalie Bell and Blavatnik buildings, where 
students will select and explore ideas that will be incorporated into next term’s work.  Whilst the trip 
is optional, it will be beneficial for all students to attend. 
 
Other information on this trip:   
 

 As this is a trip that forms part of the curriculum, students in receipt of pupil premium 
funding will attend for free.  

 Parental consent forms need to be returned on the same day via the Payment Box, 
during break or lunchtime only 

 We will depart school at 8.30am, therefore students should be in school by 8.20am, 
and will return at 4.30pm, depending on traffic.  Please ensure adequate arrangements 
are made to collect your son/daughter from school 

 Students must wear full school uniform and are expected to behave in line with school 
policy 

 Students must bring with them a HB pencil or a small selection of pencils, a rubber and a 
clip board to lean on (no bigger than A4 size); they also need to bring a packed lunch 
and plenty to drink 

 There is a gift shop at the Gallery and students may wish to carry money to purchase 
items but the responsibility for looking after their money and valuables lies with them. 

 
Please confirm that you wish your child to attend by completing the attached consent form and if 
you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
 
Mrs C Fraser 
Curriculum Leader, Art & Photography 
cfraser@buckinghamschool.org  
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